
2024 March irrigation Workshop 
The workshop on March 28 on Irrigating Different Plants of Different Watering Needs with One Valve was open to all Rec Card holders.  Approx-

imately 78 were in attendance.   

The presenter, Jonathan Manning, ISA Certified Arborist since 2008 and Elgin Nursery Manager, gave a tips on how to water from a 1 valve sys-

tem with different heads to accommodate individual plant needs and tools to attach to hoses to replace or augment the system. He stayed and 

answered many individual questions.  


